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Talbot Kennel Club will be following the State of Maryland and Center for Disease Control (CDC) 
safety guidelines. Changes have been made to class procedures and building use to comply with these 
guidelines.  
 
During this challenging and unusual time, we ask your cooperation with the following new procedures 
and guidelines when attending class and use of the training center building: 
 
• Maintain a minimum of six feet social distancing inside and outside the building. 
• Everyone will be asked to enter the building at the main entrance door and to exit one of the other 

marked doors, as specified by your instructor. 
• Upon arrival you will wait outside the building. The instructor will come out and notify you when 

you may enter the building. When your class is finished,  please gather your belongings and your 
dog and leave the building at the designated exit door, in a timely manner so the next class can 
start on time. 

• A maximum of six students and one instructor will be allowed in the building at a time. Again, 
please maintain social distancing requirements. 

• Please bring your own mask. You will be required to wear a mask at all times in the building. 
• Bring hand sanitizer with you. We are hoping to have an adequate supply on hand, however, 

should we run out we are asking you to bring your own.  
• There will be plenty of soap available for hand washing. Please wash or sanitize your hands after 

entering the building. Paper towels will be available so that you may use them to turn off faucets 
and open the door when using the restrooms. 

• There will be no chairs available. We recommend that you bring your own chair should you need 
to have one. 

• There will be no crating inside the building.  
• Bring water for your dog. There will be no group water bowl. 
• Instructors will set bars and adjust equipment as needed. Students will not assist so that only the 

instructor is touching equipment. Students may help with set up and tear down if requested by the 
instructor following proper hand sanitizing procedures and social distancing. 

• Walk thrus will be determined by each instructor. 
 

Please note, as circumstances change regarding State and County safety guidelines regarding the COVID-19 
virus, this document may be revisited and modified at any given time with approval by the Talbot Kennel Club 
Board of Directors. Notification of these changes will be given at the earliest possible time. 
 

For questions and more information, contact Talbot Kennel Club at 410-820-1229. 


